
First off this board should be ashamed at how one sided this meeting was.  I’m opposed to you shutting down this river to family 
boating because some people are annoyed by wakes.  If you really believe the damage is caused by these boats and not the river 
constantly flowing with water levels raising and lowering I’m concerned about your positions on the board....why isn’t this a problem 
in small lakes, they have banks, docks and trees?  Your pushing so far compromise is going to be out of the question, you’d have a 
much better approach going for a wake limit and using officers discretion.  The people wanted to get along and compromise but I 
can feel that coming to an end.     

Very disappointed and looking forward making sure your are all replaced in the future.   


